
From: Lee Bright <lbright.12@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/22/2012 8:56:21 PM
Subject: Fwd: Facebook Question

Begin forwarded message:

F ro m :  Michael Stevens <michael@leebrightsc.com>
D a te :  December 22, 2012, 6:22:20 PM EST
T o :  Lee Bright <lbright.12@gmail.com>
S u b je c t :  F a c e b o o k  Q u e s t io n

Someone on Facebook wants to know why this proviso is deleted from the governor's budget:

"This proviso prohibits the use of public funds to provide tuition assistance or scholarships to 
illegal aliens;
this prohibition was made permanent with Act 280 of 2008."

Does that mean that illegal aliens are now able to get this funding?

Page 64:

http://www.wltx.com/assetpool/documents/121220040137_Executive%20Budget%20FY%
202013-2014.pdf

Thank you kindly,

M ic h a e l S te v e n s

Campaign Manager 
Bright for Senate
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